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INFORMATION RELEASE - UPDATE 
IDENTIFICATION OF BODY FOUND AT FIRE 

 
On July 9, 2014 shortly after 3 a.m., Solano County Sheriff’s Office dispatch received a call reporting 
a structure fire in the 6700 block of Pleasant’s Valley Road in the unincorporated area of Solano 
County, just outside the City of Vacaville.  Fire personnel arrived on scene and found a structure, 
described as a tractor or equipment shed with several items stacked next to it, ablaze.  Once the fire 
was contained, fire personnel located a deceased body in the burned area.  Initially, there was no 
information regarding the identity of the victim found at the fire. 
 
Detectives with the Solano County Sheriff’s Office and Coroner’s Office have identified the body 
found at the fire as 43-year-old Robert Thomas III of Fairfield.  The cause of death is still 
undetermined at this time.  Sheriff’s detectives are actively looking into the circumstances which led to 
Robert’s death.   
 
Anyone with information about this case or had contact with Robert prior to July 9, 2014 are 
encouraged to contact the Solano County Sheriff’s Office Investigations Bureau at (707) 784-7050 or 
the Solano County Dispatch Center at (707) 421-7090.   
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